
Please register my support for SB998.  It is a necessary bill to facilitate cycling in cities without any cost 
to safety. It helps all traffic move smoother. It legalizes common cycling behavior of safe, cautious 
cyclists who should not be at risk of violations and fines for sensible actions that benefit all urban 
residents.   
 
We all benefit from an Oregon where more people cycle and fewer drive for urban trips.  This bill 
removes an impediment to cycling and is a step in the direction of a better transportation system. 
 
thank you, 
Brett Yost 
22 NW Mckay Ave 
Bend, OR 97703 
 


